
February 13, 1971 

His Eminence 
Archbishop Torkom Manoogian, Primate 
Diocese of the Armenian Church of America 
New York, New York 

Dear Serpazan: 

Enclosed are the minutes of our Parish Annual Assembly 
held on January 31, 1971 and the reports submitted at 
that meeting. 

In the attached sheets are the names of the newly elected 
Parish Council members and the Diocesan Delegates. Also 
the names and addresses of all the organization chairmen. 

We hope to receive your confirmation on the elections of 
the Parish Council members and the Diocesan Delegates. 

Prayerfully yours, 

VK/bta 
encls. 


